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December 21, 2022 

Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. 

 

“K” LINE has been selected for “Commendation Award” in the Internet IR Award 2022 

by Daiwa Investor Relations Co. Ltd. 

 

 

Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. (“K” LINE) is pleased to announce that it has been selected for 

“Commendation Award” in the Internet IR Award 2022 by Daiwa Investor Relations Co. Ltd.  

 

The IR websites of 3,996 public-listed companies (as of June 1st, 2022) were evaluated by the 

award and 155 companies were selected for their excellent IR site structure and effective use of it 

for disclosure and investor relations activities. “K” LINE has been selected for the award for five 

consecutive years since 2018. 

 

“K” LINE seeks to enhance appropriate disclosure and interactive communication with our 

stakeholders, including shareholders and investors. 

 

  

 

 

 

“K” LINE’s Website：  

https://www.kline.co.jp/en/index.html (Top Page) 

https://www.kline.co.jp/en/ir.html (IR Page) 

 

 

https://www.kline.co.jp/en/index.html
https://www.kline.co.jp/en/ir.html
https://www.daiwair.co.jp/en/aboutus.html

